OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE: EAST KHASI HILLS:
SHILLONG.

Letter No. EKH/DCRB/PRESS-RELEASE/56 Dated Shillong the 15t April 2015.
To,

The Editors/Proprietors/Reporters,
Of All Local Dailies/Cable Channels.

Madam/Sir

This is to inform that an Awareness Programme on ‘Drug Abuse/Traffic
Rules/Cyber Crime’ as a part of “Safe-Secure-Shillong Project’ is being organized
by the District Police on 16™ April, 2015 at 1300 Hrs at Dinam Hall, Student Field
Jaiaw, Shillong for the school children.

In this connection, it is requested to kindly cover the entire
programme for the interest of the general public.

Yo ithfully,

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.




